
 
Seguin Independent School District 

School Health Advisory Council 
SHAC 

Minutes, November 16th, 2022 
 
• Welcome and Introductions 

 
o Mark Dibble called the meeting to order 5:30.  

▪ In attendance- Mark Dibble, Jacob Galvan, Carmen Davila, Michele Meehan, Sarah 
Anderson, Rebecca Schroeder, Veronica Blair, Edith Zeisloft, Katrina Eberhard, Roberto 
Arreola, Audrey Parker and Pete Silvius. (Online- Cecily Dwyer and Christine Jaecks) 

 
• Update on on-going projects- 

o Michele and Carmen motioned for approval of the September meeting minutes.  Meeting minutes 
were approved as written.   

 
• Member Business- 

o Sarah, Edith and Carmen shared a presentation with the group expressing the results of the SHAC 
survey results on the topic of coffee being served at the HS.  The SHAC discussed the importance of 
sharing the results of the survey with the Seguin community.  The SHAC has asked that the district 
share the survey results and invite the community to the January SHAC meeting that will include a 
presentation by the Child Nutrition staff related to healthy foods served in school cafeterias. 
 

o Pete asked the SHAC for input regarding annual reporting to the Seguin ISD School Board and 
membership appointments.  The SHAC agreed that continuing with calendar year reporting is the 
best option for this year.   
 

o The SHAC heard for the second time a report about the RadKIDS curriculum and Child Safe/Teen 
Safe curriculum.  A motion by Ken Heebner and a second by Michele Meehan was approved 
unanimously to recommendation adoption of RadKIDS and Child Safe/Teen Safe.   

 
 

o SHAC meeting dates for 2022-2023 school year- 
 

▪ September, 14th 2022 
▪ November 16th 2022 
▪ January 18th 2023 
▪ March 22nd 2023 
▪ May 17th 2023 

 
 

• The meeting adjourned at 7:06pm with a motion by Sarah and 2nd by Carmen.  
 
 
 
 

 
 

  

https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1oXDNqVRRFNQLma8VGu6LS36cxOVA009UkmGolR93-d4/edit?usp=sharing

